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April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 6 SUMMER TERM 2024 

Year 6 children have now reached their final few weeks in Primary School and it is a very busy and 

exciting time for them. 

Key Stage 2 SATs commence on Monday 13th May. All the children are working extremely hard and we 

are so proud of them. Please make sure your child is in school every day during that week and contact 

school early if there is a problem on any particular day. Early nights and good breakfasts are 

essential! 

After SATs, we will be participating in the GREAT Project. This consists of four sessions and 

enables Primary School children to gain knowledge about healthy relationships. We have been involved 

with this for the last eight years and the children have thoroughly enjoyed it. In addition, we will be 

teaching SRE (Sex and Relationships Education) to all the children in Year 6. The following topics 

will be covered over a four-week period: Puberty and Reproduction; Understanding Relationships; 

Conception and Pregnancy and Communicating in Relationships.  

 

Numeracy and Literacy lessons will be more theme based and our topics will include leisure & 

entertainment in the 20th Century and Climate Change in geography, renewable energy in science and 

brave colour in art. The children will be using the computer programme ‘Tinkercad’ to design and 

create 3D desk organisers that will be printed using a 3D printer. We are also looking forward to an 

exciting arts week. 

 

On Wednesday 19th June, we leave for Shropshire via Alderford Lake for an exciting and well-

deserved adventure! Any final payments to be made as soon as possible please. 

 

In June and July, the children will be attending induction days at their Secondary Schools and 

transition staff from some of the schools will be visiting the children at Haydn. 

 

We are now beginning to prepare for our end of year production. We will be in touch with 

performance dates in the coming weeks. You should have also received a letter about leavers hoodies, 

please return these as soon as possible so we can give you an accurate cost and place the order. 

 

Thank you for all your continued support this year. 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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